
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lance Green <greenlance@aol.com> 
To: district6 <district6@cityofmadison.com>; amartin <amartin@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: greenlance <greenlance@aol.com>; John <John@AccipiterProperties.com>; Lou 
<Lou@designcoalition.org>; iambrad <iambrad@chorus.net> 
Sent: Mon, Jan 2, 2012 3:44 pm 
Subject: 2048-2100 Winnebago 

Dear Marsha Rummel and Al Martin, 
I am writing to express support for the development project proposed  in the 2048-2100 block of 
Winnebago St. I have attended several meetings in the project and have realized that it will bing much-
needed low-cost housing options for a special group of people, affordable commercial spaces and is a 
good fit for this location. 
  
I appreciate the side-walk set-back now included in the plan and I have no problems with a 4-story 
building. 
I serve on the SASYNA Council, but I am offering these comments only from myself as a long-time 
resident of this neighborhood. 
  
Thanks you for considering my comments on this worthy project. 
Lance Green 
186 Dixon St 
Madison, Wi 53704 
greenlance@aol.com 
 


